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Dear parents and carers,

We had a really good trip on Tuesday and wish to extend a great big thank you to the friends for making this possible. The children behaved well and we saw lots of interesting things that have inspired some great work since we have come back.
It is half term next week and we wish you a lovely break, this half term has really raced by being very busy. We look forward to another equally busy five weeks after the break.

Mr Mark Hulin-Taylor

Governors

As you will no doubt be aware Julie Rees is our newly appointed chair of governors and with the support of the governors wish you to know that they are always around to help and support the school, its parents and pupils in whatever ways they can. We shall be setting up an e mail account for the chair of governors so you can contact her directly. Watch this space.
Dydd Dewi Sant
We will be holding our St Davids day competitions again this year,
These are: For Both Classes.

A Welsh myth or legend in a box, create a story box for a Welsh myth or legend.

My Welsh superhero. Design a Welsh super-hero , draw a picture and show us the outfit, describe the super powers, the more Welsh the better.

A painting or drawing of a Welsh landscape… be prepared to say why you chose it.
Handwriting competition, Write out a verse of your favourite Welsh song and decorate the border. FP one verse, KS2 the whole song!
Can you cook the perfect Welsh biscuit …have a go. Display them creatively.

School Dinners
Please ensure that you keep enough funds in your parent pay account and check it regularly, we have several parents running up debts, You can follow guidance on the website to set an alert to prevent these debts starting up.

Next term is 25 school days , if you wanted to be safe put in £56.25 to cover all the meals for the term. 

Before School Club

Before school  club is a voluntary before-school service provided for some parents who need to drop their children at school early, it is struggling for helpers and we urgently need some support. If you can spare 45 minutes in a morning once or twice a week please get in touch, we may have to stop providing this help if we can’t find anyone to support this.
Recycling Batteries and Ink Cartridges Keep them coming in, we are already getting money into the school for your hard work. A big thank you to Janet for taking this on for us.

PTA FUNDRAISERS 100 club.
Last year was really successful and we would love you to continue your support this year, please pass your payments of £10 to Joni Hughes, Bethan Jones or Lin Jones. Ideally everyone will keep their number and see if they are lucky this year. We will publish a list of numbers on our website soon for you to check.

Alternative ways of paying are in a sealed envelope with your name and 100 club Bonus Ball written on it handed in to the school office or electronically with a payment app. To do this you need to pay to the following account.

Llanbister County Primary Fundraising Association
Sort code 40-34-33   ac/no 11148478 and reference BB your name. 
Clubs 
Please note the changed days for the clubs. Vicar Rachel will be supporting Messy Church on the last Tuesdays of the Month after leading school worship.
All after school clubs will start next week beginning 15th January 2018

Monday – Science & ICT  No charge
Tuesday – Messy Church  No charge
Wednesday – Dance Club £2.50
Thursday – Art club £1.00
Post Office

Just to inform you that on Tuesday afternoons in the Community Hall lounge/ bar there is a post office from 1:00-2:30 most weeks. We at the school find this a useful service and know that many people in the community use this as well. So don’t forget if you need to post anything, pay into bank accounts and you can’t get into Llandrindod or Newtown then come along on Tuesday afternoon. 
Mums Matter

Any mums feeling anxious or worried? There is help out there for you, if you have any concerns or worries please call Tracey on 07960271696 or e mail mums@midpowysmind.org.uk 

Foraging Friday

As we seek to enhance the learning opportunities for our young people you will see that we are spending more time outdoors on Foraging Fridays. To ensure the children can get the most from this can you please send in Wellingtons and Waterproofs for the children in the FP class and year 3. As it develops we will extend this to the pupils is in KS2 and we will build a resource of school clothing and footwear in due course.  

Eco Club

What do you do with your old stamps?

We are collecting stamps for The Bracken trust. You will find our collection box by the main entrance to the school.
Dates for your diaries.
Monday 19th February 2018                            back to school. 

Thursday 1st March
                                     Dydd Dewi Sant,

Friday 2nd March                                              World book Day.
Friday 23rd March 2018


break up for Easter

Tuesday 10th April 2018


Summer term starts, back to school

